



Mosborough Primary School New School Road Mosborough Sheffield

S20 5ES

Tel: 0114 248 6211 Fax: 0114 247 7121 Email:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk.

Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk 09 January 2020

Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon

Dear Parents/Carers.

Welcome Back!

I hope you all had a restful break. The children have all been eager to tell the staff about what a fantastic Christmas they had.

Diary Dates

The revised term dates are also attached. Please remember to check this as it includes new dates for your diary.

Parking

As ever, please be mindful about parking around school. We know certain times of the day are very busy and encourage alternate, active modes of travel (there was a suggestion this week that mums and dads should also come on scooters – pink ones!).

Please remember that the school carpark is not for parents to use either during the school day or when picking up from After School Club. We are still having incidents of parents following staff into the carpark or entering the carpark when the gates open to allow members of staff to leave. We need to be confident that the carpark is a safe space, as many children and families use that main entrance to enter and leave school each day.

MPG

The next event is the junior's Valentine Disco after school on Wednesday 12 February. More information will follow shortly. I have been asked to invite you all to the first MPG meeting of 2020. It is being held on Wednesday 29 January 2020 at 7.30pm in school; you are all most welcome to attend.

Term Time Holidays

In line with the latest City Council guidance, should you request leave of absence for your child during the school term, the leave will continue to be unauthorised but you will no longer receive a letter to confirm this.

As a school, we do not authorise holidays. Should there be an exceptional circumstance surrounding pupil's absence from school, then in this instance, a letter will be sent to say that this leave is authorised. The policy regarding term time leave has not changed and is available from either the school website or school office. Term Time Leave forms must still be completed if you are taking your child out of school during term time.















Attendance

Our attendance currently stands at **95.4%**, this falls short of our target of **97%**. Whilst we appreciate that there are lots of weird and wonderful bugs doing the rounds, it is important if your child is fit and healthy that they come to school.

Sports Clubs and After School Clubs this Term

Y5/Y6 boys' Football club will be continuing on a **Monday** evening
Y3/Y4 Football club is on a **Tuesday** evening
Y2 Ball skills club with Mr Rockett will be continuing on a **Thursday** evening
FS-Y2 World Explorers Club is on a **Thursday** evening

If your child is unable to attend any after school club, can you please either inform us in writing or contact the school office, unfortunately we cannot take the information from your child.

Mrs Csorba

Mrs Csorba has decided to leave to explore other career opportunities and challenges. The headteacher and Governors would like to extend their sincere thanks to Mrs Csorba and wish her well for the future.

Upcoming dates for your diary

15 January	Foundation Stage vision screening (school nurses)
16 January	USA day – special school meal menu for whole school census day
28 January	KS1 and Foundation Chinese New Year celebration (letter to follow)
29 Januaru	MPG meeting

Yours

Martin Fallon